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ST. CLAIR COUNTY - Illinois State Police released information about a fatal vehicle 
vs. pedestrian traffic crash that occurred at approximately 9:40 p.m. on Wednesday, 
March 23, 2022, on Illinois Route 177 westbound at Eidmann Road, St. Clair County.

WHAT: Vehicle versus Pedestrian Fatal Traffic Crash



VEHICLE: Unit 2- Tan 1999 Toyota Camry DRIVER: Unit 2- 16-year-old male from 
Mascoutah, IL.

PASSENGER: Unit 2- 15-year-old female from Belleville, WI

PEDESTRIAN: A 46-year-old female from Freeburgh, IL – Name withheld pending 
family notification – Fatally Injured

PRELIMINARY REPORT: A preliminary investigation indicates the following 
occurred: Unit 2 was traveling west on IL Rt. 177 at Eidmann Road, in St. Clair County. 
The pedestrian was walking in the roadway and was fatally struck by Unit 2. The driver 
and passenger of Unit 2 reported no injuries. The events surrounding the crash remain 
under investigation and no further information is available at this time


